











Saving Purdie's Donkey Orchid

As you know the campaign to save Purdie's Donkey Orchid continues to gather steam. Being
lovers of native orchids and their beauty we must strive to preserve as much of our natural
heritage as possible. You may be aware of the letter that was circulated at the last meeting
for people to sign, if not it is included in this edition. Purdie's Donkey orchid cannot stand up
for itself and therefore relies upon us orchid lovers to make sure it has a secure future. For
all those people who have seen it in the past and those who will see it this year I'm sure you
all appreciate the beauty and the mystery associated with this particular Donkey orchid.

Purdie's Donkey Orchid needs your help and you can help by..........

1; Photostating several times the enclosed letter to the Premier.
Photocopying facilities are usually available in local print shops or Chemists.

i Contact the people you know who will sign the letters willingly....your
relatives, friends, neighbours, etc. Note - children who understand the issue
may sign as well.

3. If someone you know is willing to do the same as you are doing, encourage them
to get their freinds etc to sign.

4. Think right now who you could get to sign the letter and make a list of their
names....mother, father, spouse, children, brother, sister, close friend,
neighbour, aunt, uncle...

B: Get these people to sign the letters this week.

6. Send what ever vou have collected this week to Bevan Buirchell
| will make sure they are delivered to the Premier.

7. Don't feel bad if you have only collected a few - a few is a few more I!
8. Feel good about doing this, its going to help save Purdie's Donkey Orchid
PS_If vou have any suggestions please contact me either at home or at work

There has been a working day organised for Saturday 19th August at

(opposite the Metro Markets) starting at 10am and
going through to about 2pm. If you can make any time available during
that period please assist.

For Sale:

Wooden crates  3' long, 9" wide and 9" deep, solid pine timber with lids.
Ideal for seed/tuber boxes, storage boxes for sawdust,soil mixes etc
$3.00 each or 5 for $10.00

phone Gary Kemp




















